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For more information, please contact Project Manager Pete 
Berry at (417) 469-6242 or Area Engineer Elquin Auala
at (417) 469-6286.

As work is underway, motorists should expect periodic single 
lane closures. Completion is anticipated in fall 2027.

 The project is expected to be let in spring 2026, with
construction beginning in summer 2026.

 The project will include widening Route 95 from near the 
U.S. 60 Interchange to Business 60 through Mountain 

Grove to include a center turn lane. In addition, access 
points along the corridor will be moved and Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) sidewalks will be improved. 
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